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04/05/2021  12:01:192021/1940/T OBJ Christine 

Garabedian

I strongly object to the proposed works on the trees in the rear garden at 27 Lyndhurst Road. Their felling is 

totally unwarranted and unjustified in our Conservation Area. These trees should be protected and respected. 

They are stunningly beautiful. They provide nectar for the bees, shelter and food for the birds, they provide 

shade too, and natural beauty for humans. They are an essential part of our local visual landscape and 

provide shade in the garden too. They have grown here naturally for many years and we all enjoy them every 

day. Felling them would alter the landscape considerably, and would cause harm to the fragile ecosystem of 

our back gardens. I implore Camden to prevent these trees from being felled. I do not understand why they 

should be felled, and why this should be allowed. It would be so wrong. Please help us save these beautiful 

trees from destruction. Thank you.

04/05/2021  17:26:532021/1940/T POLICY m green object strongly to the felling of the oak and cherry trees on this application. shading is not a good reason for 

felling these trees within the conservation area! 

The community value, of these external green habitats provide screening between set of back to back 

gardens and maintain a green corridor for bio-diversity and must be retained.
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